
Borough of Matawan  

 

Public Notice 

 

 Unified Planning/Zoning Board of Adjustment 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF MEETING is Hereby Given that the regularly scheduled meeting 

of the Unified Planning/Zoning Board of Adjustment of the Borough of Matawan 

scheduled for 7:00 PM on Monday, July 3, 2017, has been rescheduled to 7:00 PM on 

Thursday, July 20, 2017, at the Matawan Municipal Community Complex, 201 Broad 

Street, Matawan, New Jersey.  This meeting is open to the public.  Formal action may be 

taken. 

 

Karen Wynne, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 

 


